
Dear Bente and Parmida, 
I hope you are all well. 
 
Thank you so much to Entire fraternity of i STEPup  and Eva Wouda my buddy; for your 
generous  support towards my studies by paying my tuition fees and emotional support;  
until now that I have come to the end of my 5 year course( Bachelor of medicine and Bachelor of 
surgery) at GuLu university, northern Uganda, Uganda . 
 
Thank you so much for being pivotal in helping me in achieving my long term dream of being a 
medical doctor; I am indeed humbled . 
 
I have just completed my final exams and currently doing research. 
I will wait upon ministry of health to post me for 1 year internship in a regional referral hospital 
after current in- terns. 
Meanwhile I will be doing pre- internship till that time. 
Thank you once again. 

May the Almighty bless you  all🙏. 
 
Anyait Caroline. 
 


